
 

 

Patti Ann Moskwa                  

1366 Church St.                      Mackinac Island, 

MI 49757  

May 13, 2024 

 

RE: Letter of Support for Special Land Use Public Hearing, located at 2827 Cadotte Avenue, City of 

Mackinac Island            

  

Dear Planning Commission, 

With my husband, Steven, we are adjacent property owners on 7th St. to the immediate West of the 

2827 Cadotte property formerly owned by Mr. Clinton Hanks and family.   We own the former Robert St. 

Onge home and apartment building. 

I have read the Public Notice and have no objections to the planned use of this home as an employee 

housing unit and the two rental apartments that exist for employees of Mrs. Katy Rise and June 

Campbel. 

The property has been used as employee housing in some manner for many years prior to their purchase 

of that lot.  As I understand the current zoning regulations they are proceeding with the necessary 

hearing and other steps to bring the property into compliance. 

And as stated we have no objection to this requested use of employee housing. 

Sincerely, 

 

Patti Ann Moskwa 

Patti Ann Moskwa 

 

 


